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2000th patient special edition 

Welcome to the seventh PRISM trial Newsletter. We are excited to announce that we     

recently recruited our 2000
th
 patients to the trial - another major milestone! Congratulations 

to Royal Liverpool Hospital who randomised the 2000
th
 patient. This is a fantastic  

achievement as there are very few trials that recruit on this scale. We have also generated 

interest from some of the major journals in our field. Thank you to all our investigators for 

your continued support for the trial! 

 

With such a large number of investigators working on PRISM, we would like to ensure 

that everybody is recognised for their work. For authors to be listed in the PRISM publi-

cations, please register yourself on our database (database.prismtrial.org) as soon as 

possible. 

PRISM study group 

 

Thank you to everyone who has already sent us their confirmation of implementing the 

amendment. If you have not yet sent us the protocol v1.6 signature page confirming the 

implementation of the document set, we would be grateful if you could do so at your     

earliest convenience. 

Amendment 

Congratulations to Oslo University Hospital, Aneurin Bevan, 

Sapienza Universita di Roma and Leicester Royal Infirmary for 

recruiting more than a 100 patients each!!! 
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